
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

                   Attendance 

Reception – 91.85%                   

Year 1 – 93.11% 

Year 2 – 91.55%               

Year 3 -91.75% 

Year 4 -94.21% 

Year 5 -92.32% 

Year 6 -93.3% 

                  New to you 

 

 

We have lots of new to you uniform in 

school in all different sizes. Please 

come and take a look before and after 

every assembly on Fridays. We ask for a 

small donation for each item. If you 

have any old, spare uniform in good 

condition we would appreciate the 

donation. 

 

 

 

Join us for Messy Church on 

Wednesday 28
th

 February from  

3:30-4:30pm. 

This is for KS2 only. Please 

contact the office on 01254 

54866 if you would like your 

child to join as this will help with 

their High School Application. 

Winmarleigh 

 Residential Trip 

 

Students from our current Year 

4 and 5 classes will be visiting 

Winmarleigh from Wednesday 

9
th

 – 11
th

 October 2024. 

Please contact the office on 

01254 54866 if you would like 

your child to take part as we 

currently have 6 places left. 

 

 

SIAMS INSPECTION 

A Message from Miss O'Connell 

We have had a very busy half term with lots 

of exciting learning taking place. A couple 

of weeks ago we had our SIAMS inspection 

and I am pleased to say that the final draft 

has just been sent through.  Please click on 

this link to read the full report. I am sure 

you agree the inspectors captured our 

school perfectly during their day with us.  

Can I just say a big thank you to the parents 

who spoke so passionately about our 

school, it means such a lot. I wish everyone 

a lovely half term break and I will see you all 

again on Monday 19th February.  

https://stlukesblackburn.co.uk/church-

distinctiveness/siams 

 

 

Sam 

Well done to Year 4 

with the highest 

attendance! 

Please see our School 

attendance figures 

from January 2024. 



 

Half term 

School Closes for Half term on 

Thursday 8
t 

February at 3:30pm 

and Re-opens on Monday 19
th

 

February with Breakfast club 

starting at 7:50am. 

 

 

Thank you to our Headboy Saalih and Headgirl Carma for 

their lovely words. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                      Free After School Clubs   

Please see our new After School Clubs  

We have decided to imput Athletics into our After 

School Clubs due to our upcoming Summer Events 

Day      Class  Club  

Monday Year 1 & 2       Athletics  

Tuesday Year 1 & 2  Athletics  

Tuesday  Year 3 & 4 Library 

Tuesday Year 3, 4, 5 

& 6 

Choir 

Wednesday Year 3, 4, 5 

& 6  

Athletics  

Thursday Year 4, 5 & 

6  

Athletics 

Friday Year 3        Football  

Please contact school on Class Dojo if you would 

like your child to have a place. 

 

Medical Tracker  

 

We now use an electronic system for all 

accidents within school.  

Parents will receive all notifications of 

an accident via email, as our aim is to 

go paperless throughout school. 

Please make sure we have the correct 

email address in school so we are able 

to use this system correctly.  

 

 

 

Shrove Tuesday 

Year 2 Assembly  

Join us for our Year 2 assembly on Tuesday 

20th February from 9am. 

We look forward to seeing you there.  

 

 

 

  


